
24 April 2021 
Hon’ble Mr. Justice N. V. Ramana 
Chief Justice of India and 
Visitor, NLU Delhi, 
Supreme Court of India 
Tilak Marg,  
New Delhi-110001 
 
 
Hon'ble Sir,  
 
On behalf of National Law University Delhi, we congratulate your elevation as the 48th Chief Justice of 
India. Under your tenure, we are certain that the judiciary will remain a beacon of hope and justice for 
all.  As an institution of high calibre academic and research intensive achievements, we are privileged to 
continue supporting the judiciary on diverse issues of public significance.  
 
NLU Delhi has been leading the way in reimagining access to justice through its specialised research 
centres over the last decade, as part of our mandate in making lasting contributions to the socially 
relevant legal education.  
 
The University has prioritised legal aid and access to justice as an issue that demands research driven 
interventions in collaboration with judicial institutions and the legal fraternity. As the judiciary evolves 
into a more equitable space for the socio economically disadvantaged, we will be delighted to play an 
active role in aiding this evolution. Further, over the next decade, we also seek to create a more 
interdisciplinary pedagogy that combines the best of theory and practice. We would be privileged to 
receive your mentorship and guidance in all our future endeavours.  
 
The University remains honoured by your presence as a Visitor here. We seek your cooperation and 
support to further consolidate our position as one of the leading law schools in the country.    
 
We look forward to a valued and enduring association in your capacity as the Chief Justice of India and 
as a Visitor to the University.  
 
With warm respectful regards, 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Professor Srikrishna Deva Rao 
 
 
 


